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Federal funding approved for Nebraska airports 
(KLZA)-- U.S. Senators Deb Fischer and Pete Ricketts have announced the
Nebraska Department of Transportation (NDOT) will receive $15.3 million in 
federal funding.

These funds will be used to enhance and maintain existing infrastructure at 21
airports statewide.

Among the airports across Nebraska to receive the federal funding will be
Brenner Field in Falls City, receiving $277,200 and the

Nebraska City Municipal Airport in Nebraska City, which will receive $336,000.

The total investment in Nebraska airports will be $15,301,750.
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